Notice of an application for approval for approval from the Minister
for Planning to carry out State Significant Infrastructure under Part 5
of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979 (NSW)

A State Significant Infrastructure application is proposed to be made to
the Minister for Planning (Minister) by lllawarra Coal Holdings Pty Planning
and Assessment Act 1979 (NSW) (EP&A Act) to seek approval for the
Dendrobium Mine Extension Project (Project) which involves the
extraction of additional coal reserves at the infrastructure and the use and
augmentation of existing surface facilities at the Dendrobium Mine.

llawarra Coal Holdings Pty Ltd gives notice of the application for the
Minister's approval to carry out the Project under Part 5 of the EP&A Act
In accordance with clause 181(6)(b) of the Environmental Planning

Assessment Regulation 2021 (NSW).

Application detalils
Infrastructure Application No: SSI-33143123

Proponent:

lllawarra Coal Holdings Pty Ltd
Old Port Road Port Kembla
Wollongong, NSW 2505 Australia

Site Description:

The Project is located approximately 8 kilometres west of Wollongong,
within the Wollonging City Council, Wollondilly Shire Council and
Wingecarribee Shire Council Local Government Areas, in southeastern
New South Wales. The Project provides for the extraction of additional
coal reserves at the Dendrobium Mine.

At full development the Project will employ approximately 700 personnel,
Including direct employees and onsite contractors.

An Environmental Impact Statement is being prepared for the Project in
accordance with the environmental assessment requirements issued by
the Secretary of the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment.
The Environmental Impact Statement will be made publicly available by
the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment.
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